From: Young, Nathaniel

Sent: 04 January 2021 15:35
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application No.2020/4539/P

Please log the comments below.
Kind regards,

Nathaniel Young
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3386

flin]ELS

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Subject: Planning Application No.2020/4539/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

From Ann Windsor
2 January 2021
10 Camden Mews

I live at 8 Camden Mews and am the owner of that property. As you will know
it is one of three homes built at the same time including Nos.8A and 10.. Just
as the increased use of motorcars enabled, previously used as stables, to be
freed up for house building, - as was the case for Mews houses - so has the
imaginative design of flat roofs enabled the use of such roofs as outdoor spaces
to compensate for the lack of gardens attached to the new build homes.

Camden has a full appreciation of the need for trees and green spaces as being
essential to the environment and the health of its residents. Camden's record

in allowing innovative green spaces, where possible, is unequalled. The
application for No. 10 is laudable and I am certain that Roddy Langmuir will strive
to produce a plan which complies with the necessary safeguards for neighbouring
privacy. As such, T fully support the application.



Ann V. Windsor



